
 

Engineering Services 

Meeting Date: 8/13/2024 

Augusta Canal - Federal Energy Regulatory Commission License 2024-2025 Updates Engineering Services 
Contract 

Department: Utilities 

Presenter: Chad Hendrix 

Caption: Motion to approve Engineering Services Contract with Cranston LLC to provide services 
related to the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) license  for the Augusta 
Canal in the amount of $384,610. 

Background: Augusta Utilities Department is currently a license applicant with the Federal 
Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) for operation of the Augusta Canal.  This 
contract will assist AUD with preparation and maintenance of the plans and 
programs required by FERC.  Cranston LLC has previously provided these FERC 
required services and this would be a renewal of those services for two years. 

Analysis: Approval of this contract will allow AUD to meet the requirements of the FERC 
during our application process.  This contract will meet all requirements of our 
FERC license application for the next two years. 

Financial Impact: Funds are available in account 507043410-5212115/80320115-5212115 

Alternatives: No practical alternative 

Recommendation: We recommend approval of the contract with Cranston LLC. 

Funds are available in 

the following accounts: 

Funds are available in account 507043410-5212115/80320115-5212115 

REVIEWED AND 

APPROVED BY: 

N/A 

 


